
Dear Brother And Sister In Christ, 

I hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits. I want to share with
you about the ministry and the work we are doing here in the Philippines.
First, I want to thank the Lord for the successful operation that I had.
Last March 4, they had to remove a cyst from my back, about half the
size of a ping pong ball, but God has been good. I am fully recovered
now.

BRO. JOHN PAUL FLORES

NEEDS AND
PRAYER

We are praying for churches
and Individuals that can
support the ministry in the
Philippines for Monthly Basis
of $50.

pray we are trying to raise
$2100 for Equipments sound
system and chairs.

Pray for our youth camp April
21-24

Cell:(224)-256-0953
FB: John Paul Barce Flores

Email:Cfbcjohnpaul@gmail.com

Contact Information:

Support Address: Heartbeat
International missions P.O BOX
1941 Elizabethton, Tennessee

37644-1941

On February 28, we
held our annual
HeartBEAT Mission
Conference, and it was
a success by the grace
of God. Many pastors
from different provinces
of the Philippines came,
and our ministry was
given the opportunity to
render a song, Behold
the Lamb.

The third week of March was a
blessing because we were able
to do campus ministry in
different high schools in the town
of Abucay. On March 17, we
visited three high school
campuses and were able to
share the Word of God with 940
students.
On March 18, we went to
Balanga City to do another
campus ministry. We visited
Balanga Elementary School and
High School, where there were
nearly 2,400 students, and in
senior high, about 300 students.
We were given the opportunity to
minister to them.
Lastly, in Porac, Pampanga High
School, we shared the Gospel
with 450 Grade 7 students.

Pray For our vbs May 1-10
Pray for Materials


